
CAPITAL PROJECT  SUMMARY  REPORT 

Bathurst Watermain Installation  
Shetland Road Pressure Reducing Valve Station 

 
Project Complete Fall 2020

On Time and On Budget! 

Project Overview 
This project consisted of installing a new pressure reducing valve (PRV) 
station on Shetland Road to improve the overall system performance of the 
City’s water distribution network in this area and particularly with all of the 
future development.   
 
Bathurst Road saw a new watermain installed to connect south McLean and 
Thulin streets.  
 
Koers & Associates Engineering Ltd. conducted a review of the current flows 
and provided a recommendation for the new PRV. The Contractor, Knappett 
Industries Ltd., complete the work at the end of October 2020.  
 
Funding for the Project 
The approved budget for the project was $225k as per the 2019 Capital Plan. The project was funded by the 
Water Reserve.     
 

 

 

For more information about Capital Projects visit: 

www.campbellriver.ca/city-services/capital-improvement-projects 

 

Questions or Concerns? 

Email the Project Team at: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca or contact 

us directly at 250-286-5756. 
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